
 

 

        
Americorps VistaNew to NHC

• Northern Hope Center (NHC) has their first Americorps Vista! As our new 
Development Coordinator, Halle will be builing organizational capacity for NHC. Be 
sure to check out and follow our new social media platforms for NHC. Watch out for 
future fundraisers, events, and collaborations we may have coming up!

Halloween PartyNew Event

• NHC is hosting a Halloween Party next month. On October 30th from 12 PM- 3 PM, 
we will be celebrating the holiday. Masks are required to join us, and if you wish to 
wear any Halloween outfit feel free to! We will be doing holiday festivities and our free 
meal for our members like usual.

Classses and ServicesUpdates
• Classes and ServicesDue to the Coronavirus pandemic, we had to put a hold on our 

classes and services. We have been operating our in center services reqiring masks and 
social distancing when possible. Fortunately, we will be starting our classes again in 
November. Be sure to stop in and check out when which classs begins, we hope to see 
you soon!

Social Media PagesUpdates
• Follow us on our new social media pages! 

 

NORTHERN  HO   E  CENTER 

       September Newsletter     A Safe Place To Be 

  
 

Want to Support us? 
You can donate to use via PayPal or by check. 

We appreciate all support, donations, and help. If you have any questions, contact 

nhcsupport@northernhopecenter.org or (907) 456-4610 
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